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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        
C IN CHATTER  

P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 April 2011 

 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 
The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday April 7th, 2011 at 7 PM (doors open at 
6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site 
www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions.  

Other Announcements 

Dues are still due for those of you who continue to attend the monthly meetings but have not yet paid 
your dues for this year. If you haven’t paid by the end of April, your copy of the Coin Chatter 
Newsletter could be discontinued. Dues are $12 for Adult members and $1 for Junior members. If you 
didn’t pay at the March meeting, please bring your check (made out to “Northside Coin Club”) or 
cash to the April meeting or mail your check to NSCC   PO Box 1837   Broomfield, CO  80038-1837. 

PROGRAM – The topic for this months’ program will be ”The Effect of Bullion Coins in Todays’ Market” 
given by Howard Hinsey. Howard is the current president of the CWNA, past president of the Denver Coin 
Club, and a Coin Dealer, who sets up at most shows along the front range.  

SNACKS – Don Koontz has volunteered to bring snacks in April. 
If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 
them. 
No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for the May 2011 meeting or any other upcoming meetings. 

COIN of the MONTH – Franklin Half Dollar. (A nice, no problems, coin that you, as a collector, would 
like to have, would be appreciated).   
[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 
month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 
into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 
COIN QUIZ – There will not be a coin quiz this month. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 
members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 
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Minutes, Notes, and Happening of last months’ meeting  
Last month’s meeting was held on March 3rd. We had 25 members in attendance along with the guest 
speaker and his wife. 
 
President Dave F. called the meeting to order at 7:03. 
Dave indicated that he had a large number of old coin magazines and coin papers that were available for club 
members to borrow and read. Dave commented on one story about a 1902 $5 back note from  Windslow, 
Indiana, that was in a graded PNG holder was found in landfill and that the bill had gone through a trash 
truck’s compactor and was undamaged. 
Dave indicated that we had one new member join since last meeting via an mailed in application. The new 
member, Bob, was not present at the meeting. 
Dave indicated that there had been no Coin shows in February and then mentioned the 3 upcoming March 
shows. 
Dave reminded everyone of the Coin of the Month, Door Prize, and Raffle Prize. 
Steve L. indicated that he now had the new Gettysburg quarters available and also had some of the Johnson 
dollar coins. 
A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes of the last meeting.  
Dave We. gave the Treasurers report and stated we have $2,561.78 in the club account. A motion was made 
and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete 
Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to view it at the meeting.) 
 
Old Business 
Dave indicated that there was no new information on the Kathy F. part 2 Auction. 
No updates on a new meeting location. 
Dave announced that Howard Hinsey had been elected as the president of the CWNA. 
Dave also announced that he and Dave We. were now the official signees on the club bank account. 
 
New Business 
Dave had received the ANA Club membership renewal form. He indicated that he needed names and 
membership numbers of NSCC members who were also members of the ANA so that we can get a discount 
of $5 for each ANA member, off our renewal fee.  
 
Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 
Gertrude K had a Transportation token, that had her birth year on it, from Pittsburg, PA. 
Dave F. had 3 albums with an FAO (Food & Agriculture Organization) series of world coins. 
 
Coin Quiz Winner 
The coin quiz prepared by you Secretary turned out to be a disaster, so it was used instead as an educational 
lesson. 
 
Prize Winners 
Coin of the Month: Roosevelt Dime. Don K. won the pot of 3 coins. 
Door Prize: A 2003 Proof Quarter Set was won by Robb N. 
Raffle Prize: A 25 gram Silver Bar with President Eisenhower’s picture on it, was won by Rob N. 
 
Program 
The program for the month was US Mint National Commemorative Medals – “The Missing 
Commemoratives?” given by John Dean. John talked about his new book which focuses on the medals 
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produced between the Commemoratives issued until 1954 and the “Modern” Commemoratives which began 
in 1982. He also displayed examples, from his own collection, of many of the medals that were talked about 
in his presentation. 
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                                                                                                Coin Picture of the Month 
 

  
                                                                                                                                                  1793 Chain Cent 

U P  C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

APRIL 9TH 

D & F COIN SHOW 

JEFFERSON COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS 

15200 WEST 6TH AVE. 

GOLDEN, CO 

9AM TO 5PM 

CONTACT: DAVE FOX (303) 290-6138 

WWW.D-FCOINS.COM 

 

APRIL 29TH & 30TH  

WESTERN SLOPE COIN SHOW 

LINCOLN PARK AUDITORIUM (BARN) 

12TH ST. & NORTH AVE. 

GRAND JUNCTION, CO 

10AM TO 6PM FRIDAY  10AM TO 5PM SATURDAY 

CONTACT: DEAN CRYSLER (970) 241-1770 

EMAIL MORGANS@Q.COM  

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  
F O R  2 0 1 1  

PRESIDENT  * 

DAVE F. 

VICE PRESIDENT 

KERRY H. 

SECRETARY  * 

MARK H. 

TREASURER 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 

RICH M. 

DIRECTOR # 2  * 

STEVE L. 

DIRECTOR # 3 

DAVE WI. 

 
 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2011 
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 
 
No editorial this month. 
 
If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 
Page”, just email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


